
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have achieved so much this week at Smallwood. It has been  
super wandering around school seeing so much brilliant learning and 
some of the writing I have seen has been very impressive! 

Some of our Year 1 and 2 children attended an Indoor Athletics 
event on Wednesday and did a fabulous job and finished in 3rd 
place. Our sports teams are achieving wonderful things this year 
and it’s lovely to see their teamwork and sportsmanship. 

Next week, we are doing our special week, “Mind, Body and Soul.” 
We have got a lot of visitors booked in and the children will be   
immersed in online safety, keeping themselves safe in the        
community, and looking after their minds and bodies. 

At this moment in time, our website is still “down” and we are   
having regular updates from School Spider. This appears to be an 
issue out of their control and is currently being worked on. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Iestyn Lewis 
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Mind, Body and Soul’ 

This year, during our special week, we are going to focus 
on digital and online safety, keeping ourselves safe whilst out and about 
and keeping our minds and bodies happy and healthy. We already have a 
lot booked in, including our local PCSOs for safety talks, ASM for        
exercise and activity, yoga, mindfulness and meditation instructor, a   
theatre production and much, much more! The week is planned to take 
place from Monday 13th February to Friday 17th, just before half term. 
Anne-Marie is leading Worship on Tuesday morning and has asked, if you 
have one, to send your children into school with an eye-mask. 
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World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. We would 
like to see children dressed up as their favourite book characters and there 
will be prizes for the best costumes in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. 

 

Ash Wednesday Service 

As we are on half-term, we will do our Ash Wednesday Service 
on Monday 27th     February at 9.15am in Church. You are more 
than welcome to join us. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents Evenings will be coming up at the end of next half-term 
( Tuesday 28th March and Wednesday 29th March). The bookings will 
go live on our website on Monday 6th March at 7pm. 

Bags 2 School 

www.Bag2school.com  

We have arranged a Bag 2 School collection on the 8th March 2023 , if you’re having 
a clear out and would like to donate, it can help raise money for school. 

If you would like to donate, please collect a donation sack from the    
office. 

 

Calendar 

You will find all upcoming events on the calendar on our school website -  

http://www.smallwood.cheshire.sch.uk/events 
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